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In 2021, the US Environmental Protection Agency issued Lead and Copper Rule Revisions 
(LCRR). One key element of this action was requiring all water systems across the country 
to inventory service lines connected to their systems to determine if lead pipes are 
present before October 2024. Over the last two years, Avion has  completed an inventory 
of all our water systems (named below), and we are pleased to report that No Lead 
Service Lines were found. 
 

Name of Avion Water System 
Brasada Ranch  Red Cloud 

Chaparral South Redmond Heights 

Cinder Butte Estates Sun Country Water (Saddleback) 
Desert Springs Tetherow Crossing 

DRID (Deschutes River Improvement District) Tumalo Rim 
Greater Avion Tumalo West 

Happy Acres Turner 

Highland Estates Tuscarora 
Long Butte Whychus Creek (Squaw Creek Canyon Estates) 

Odin Falls Wild River 
 
We determined this through a combination of approved methods including the date of 
subdivision plat, date structure was built or service installed, manual or visible inspection 
or excavation at the meter pit, and statistical/predictive analysis. Inspections will be 
ongoing for service lines that we used the statistical/predictive methodology on.  
 
This project requires water systems to make information collected publicly available. 
Individual system inventory lists are extensive and viewable upon request in our office.  
Please reach out to us at avion@avionwater.com or 541-382-5342 if you have any 
questions.   
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